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Wednesday 20th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is hard to believe that the autumn term is coming to an end. The weeks have flown by and the children

have made us all feel so proud. It has been great seeing our EYFS children settle so quickly into school life

and the Yr3 children adapt so well to the juniors. In fact, every single year group should celebrate their

many successes, finishing with the fantastic Christmas productions in the infant school and the lovely

Christingle service in the juniors.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the teams in both schools for all of their hard work this

term. Periods of change can be challenging and they have worked tirelessly to make the schools such a

happy place for the children. We would also like to wish Mrs Richardson, from our Yr2 team, all the best as

she moves on to a new career. We really hope that she will stay in touch in the years to come.

It has also been a term in which we have watched our PTA achieve so much. Their hard work is really

making a difference to both schools and we look forward to many more exciting events for our children in

the coming terms. Thank you to all of you who have given up your time to support our PTA, please check

out their page on the school website for further information.

As we move forward into the spring term, we will strive to provide more exciting opportunities for your

children, sparking their curiosity and desire to explore the world around them.

Finally, we would like to thank you on behalf of the whole team for the many Christmas wishes and gifts

that have been received. Your support throughout the year is very much appreciated. It is certainly a team

effort as together we guide your children through their early years in education and prepare them for their

future adventures.

All of us at the Writtle schools wish you a very happy Christmas and the very best for 2024.

We look forward to seeing you all refreshed and ready to learn on Thursday 4th January.

With best wishes

N Taylor
Executive Headteacher
Writtle Infant & Junior Schools

T Wilson
Head of School, Writtle Infant School

C Storer
Head of School, Writtle Junior School
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